
Last Week’s Round-up...

What a busy week! 
Thanks to those who joined us last week for consultation

meetings. We now just have Chestnut class to catch up

on and there is an opportunity to come in to speak with

Mr Warburton on Thursday.  A huge thanks to Mrs

Hammond for organising the book fair and also to those

who supported it over the last two week. We had total

sales of £744.60 which means we receive £297.84

commission and we earn £322.84 to spend on books for

school in addition to having chosen £25 worth of books

from the stock in the sale. The children enjoyed showing

off their odd socks on Tuesday and we took time in

assemblies and classrooms to think about the many

differences that make us all unique as well as the

similarities that we share with our friends at school and

with people all over the world! Thanks to everyone who

supported our Children In Need day. We raised a total of

£302 which we will send on to the national campaign next
week. 

It was a real privilege to be joined on Wednesday

afternoon by the Rhythm Stix drumming group from the

Pottergate Centre.  The children enjoyed every minute of

their performance... especially the Makaton version of

This is Me as the finale to the concert. Choir finished the

busy week off with a wonderful performance at St Mary’s

church in Lesbury. Thanks to all who came along to
support. See you in the week, 

   Mrs G

 
Teacher led clubs are back on this week on

Monday and Thursday evenings. These clubs will
run for the next three weeks. 

We are looking forward to seeing Willow class
families for lunch on Wednesday, please ensure
you book by 3pm on Monday and come to the

main entrance at 11.45 on Wednesday. 
Rowan class will share their class assembly with

us on Thursday afternoon at 14.30. 
If you’d like to order Christmas cards from your
child’s sample that was sent home at the end of

last week, please get these back to us at the
beginning of the week. 

Children are invited to ‘wear what they like’ on
Friday in exchange for a donation towards our

Christmas fair. This could be a bottle (something
to drink, shower gel, bubble bath etc) or

something for the children’s toy stall. Please bring
these with you on Friday. A reminder that our

school Christmas fair is on Friday 29th November
at 15.15pm. 
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Secret head teacher spots...

Lots of children across school have been
spotted out and about, sharing their talents and

supporting our community:
A huge well done to all of the children across

school who marched in the town’s Remembrance
Parade. Children who took  part were recognised

for their contribution in assemblies last week. 

Well done to Tom Rose from Willow class who
performed brilliantly with Alnwick Academy of
Dance at the Playhouse Concert Band’s 30th

Anniversary Concert last Friday evening. 

What’s on this week...
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A HUGE WELL DONE TO...

HAVE A LISTEN TO
THIS...

 Sully Conroy, Ada Joyce, Phoebe
Westwell, Amber Lamb, Jonny Evans,
Niamh Holland, Franklin Stevens, Ayva
Shiel,  Ivy Archer, Sofia Pearse and
George Rose. 
We are very proud of you all! 

Because we enjoyed the Rhythm Stix performance of
This is Me so much, here’s a version for us all to enjoy.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=OxUdImgoXX4

Our new hall display is coming on nicely... here are
Sycamore’s Grace Darling and Larch’s Cragside

contributions 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=OxUdImgoXX4

